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MINUTES 

 

CITIZENS POLICE REVIEW BOARD 

 

January 14, 2015 

7:00 p.m. 

City Hall – New Addition 

City Council Chambers 

701 East Broadway 

Columbia, Missouri 

 

Board Members Present: Dr. Martin, Mr. Dean, Mr. Sheltmire, Mr. Fisher, Ms. Woods, 

Ms. Bush, Mr. Shelton. 

 

Excused Absence:  Dr. Kennett and Mr. Hargrove. 

 

Staff Present: Ms. Wibbenmeyer – Law Department; Sgt. Paul Dickinson – Columbia 

Police Department. 

 

Members of the public were present.   

 

Dr. Martin called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.   

 

Dr. Campbell gave a presentation on the History of Civilian Oversight in Columbia. 

 

Mr. Dean moved to approve the minutes of the December 14, 2014 meeting.  Ms. Bush 

seconded the minutes.  The draft minutes of the December 14, 2014 regular meeting 

were distributed in advance of the meeting and were approved.   

 

Positive Connections and RideAlongs: None. 

  

Outreach Subcommittee Report:  Dr. Martin reported that he and Ms. Woods met with 

four recruits on December 17, 2014. 

 

Mr. Sheltmire reported that the Outreach Subcommittee met immediately before this 

meeting. The Subcommittee discussed the history of the subcommittee, past efforts and 

options to move forward. 
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Mr. Dean gave a report for the Mediation Task Force.  He will forward documents to Ms. 

Wibbenmeyer for distribution.  Mr. Dean reported that he would like to schedule a 

meeting of the Mediation Task Force next month. 

 

The Board recognized the efforts of Ms. Graham and Ms. Wibbenmeyer in the 

preparation of the annual report.   Mr. Sheltmire moved for approval of the annual 

report.  Ms Wood seconded the motion.  The Board unanimously approved the annual 

report. 

 

There was no public comment.   

 

Mr. Sheltmire would like audio files related to particular cases sent to board members 

when a case is continued.   

 

Ms. Woods requested a procedural history of a case be provided to the Board. 

 

Ms. Bush asked about comments by the complainant.   

 

Ms. Woods asked about moving public comment to earlier in the meeting.   

 

Mr. Martin mentioned the correspondence regarding meeting with members of another 

community about civilian oversight.   

 

Mr. Sheltmire moved to adjourn the meeting.  Ms. Shelton seconded the motion.  The 

Board unanimously agreed to adjourn the meeting at 8:11 p.m. 

 

 


